
Town of Century, Florida 

Town Council Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, April 1, 2025 – 7:00 PM 

 

Agenda Item: Review of Contract with Local Government Consulting Group, LLC 

Requested By: Council President Dynette Lewis 

Presented By: Interim Town Manager Howard W. Brown, Jr., ICMA-CM 

 

Background: 

Council President Dynette Lewis has requested that the Town Council conduct a review 

of the existing contract between the Town of Century and Local Government Consulting 

Group, LLC. The current agreement, which provides interim management support 

services, is scheduled to expire in May 2025. 

 

The purpose of this agenda item is to allow the Council to review the terms, 

performance, and continued alignment of the agreement with the Town’s operational 

needs. No formal action is required at this time unless the Council wishes to direct staff 

to begin discussions regarding amendment, renewal, or transition planning. 

 

Requested Action: 

Town Council discussion and direction regarding the current contract with Local 

Government Consulting Group, LLC. 


